COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3

21st July, 1954,

Dear Sir,

With reference to your memorandum of
the 6th March last respecting the steamer "ICOTEA",
I shall be glad to learn whether there are any
changes in the circumstances as information has been
received in this Office to the effect that this
vessel has been sold to Canadian Buyers.

Yours faithfully,

_ Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

W,D, Wardle, an.,
ARUBA,

Lloyd's Registe
| SRS Y]
{



